Dudley House School

Newsletter - 22nd February 2022



Dear Parents,

Welcome back! I hope everybody had a lovely half term, despite all the wind and rain! We have lots planned for this term, and it will be great to start enjoying being outside more as the weather warms up.

We would like to welcome Yana who joined our school family this morning.

Future Events

Virtual Skipping

Children in class 3 and 4 will be taking part in the Virtual Skipping challenge this week and hopefully will achieve a bronze, silver or gold award.

Tuesday 1st March – World Book Day

We will be celebrating 25 years of World Book Day in school on Tuesday 1st of March, due to most of the children visiting York on the Thursday. We are looking forward to seeing the props that the children will have made, for their Brain Builder homework, and guessing the book it may be from. Children are able to come dressed in non-uniform next Tuesday and bring £1.

The teachers are planning a range of book related activities to continue fostering the children's love of reading and during the term the children will also be creating their own picture books in school to enter in a national book competition.

Today, children will be bringing book tokens home that they can swap for one of the World Book Day books or alternatively receive £1 off a book costing £2.99 or more at participating book sellers.

Thursday 3rd March – Class 3 & 4 Trip to York

Class 3 & 4 will be travelling to York by train and visiting The Dig and Jorvik centres to enhance their history learning. Don't forget to meet us outside Grantham Train Station at 8:05am on Thursday 3rd March so we have plenty of time to catch our train at 8:19am.

Remember children should wear their school uniform and bring their lunch and drink in a disposable bag as well as a snack for the journey home. Children should be picked up at school at the normal time at the end of the day. There will be no 11+ club that night.

Wednesday 16th March – Parent's Evening

Parent's Evening will be held on Wednesday 16th March. Further details will be available nearer the time.

End of Term – Friday 2nd April

School will finish at 12:30 for everybody on the last day of term. There will be no Friday club that day.

Information

Clubs

Please return booking forms for this term's clubs by the end of this week. Knowing how many children will be attending helps us to plan activities. Clubs available this term are as follows:

Gymnastics Club	3:35 – 4:30pm Monday	£3:75
Lego Club	3:35 – 4:30pm Tuesday	£3.75
After School Club	3:35 – 4:30pm Wednesday	£3.75
Art & Craft Club	3:35 – 4:30pm Thursday	£3.75
11+ Club (Year 5 only)	3:35 – 4:30pm Thursday	£3.75
Friday Club	12:45 – 3:30pm Friday	£10.00

Jenny Johnson (Headteacher)